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Wednesday 20 April 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Starting School at Poplar Farm School 

 

I am delighted to welcome you and your child to our school! We have created a page on our website for 

the Reception 2022 intake families, which can be accessed here:  

https://www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/web/september_2022_reception_intake/509445 

This website page will continue to be updated with information, so please continue to visit regularly. 

 

To ensure your child has a positive transition, I would like to invite you to a Parents’ Information Meeting 

on Thursday 26 May 2022 at 6.00pm, which will last around 45 minutes.  During the meeting, we will 

share information about starting school, dates and times and the school uniform your child will require. 

There will also be the opportunity to meet class teachers and ask any questions you might have. This 

meeting is specifically for parents, and it is encouraged you make alternative childcare arrangements.  

 

We plan to visit your child in their current pre-school setting and we will also arrange transition visits for 

your child to visit us during June and July in preparation for them joining Poplar Farm School. These dates 

are available to view on the website page link above.  

 

On Monday 11 July 2022, we have a whole school ‘move-up morning’ when your child can come to school 

and have the morning in their classroom with their class teacher. 

 

Please can you complete the attached Microsoft Forms to let us know which pre-school setting your child 

attends, as well informing us if you plan to attend the parent meeting in May. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child into our school soon! 

 

With best wishes, 

 

  

Mrs K Hodson 

Head Teacher 
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